

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

April 3, 2008

TO:

Chair and Members of the Municipal Licensing

and Standards Committee

RE:

Mr Fred Dominelli

The attached letter is from an unhappy licensee who was denied a license but not refunded his application fee.

I would like to discuss with the Committee the policy with respect to the license application refunds.

Mr Dominelli wishes to appear before the Committee.

Toward Mossoe

Thank you.

HOWARD MOSCOE

Chair/ML& S Committee

ids/ML& S

Attach/

E-mail: councillor mascae@toronto.ca